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CITY OF ASPEN

CHILDCARE FINANCIAL AID APPLICATIONS

ARE DUE FEBRUARY 1, 2024
p—

Kids First and the City of Aspen provide a financial aid program to help defray the expense of childcare for
working families. The deadline for applications is February 1, 2024 with assistance for qualified families to
begin on March 1, 2024. Only families who are not currently receiving financial aid need to apply.

This application deadline is for NEW families.

Kids First understands how expensive childcare is for working families, sometimes costing as much as
housing, and is pleased to help young children and families in this way.

APPLICATIONS ARE AVAILABLE AT KIDS FIRST,
HTTPS://WWW.CITYOFASPEN.COM/316/FINANCIAL-AID
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For more information, contact Kids First
970-920-5363 | 215 N Garmisch, Suite 1, Aspen, CO 81611 | kristy.grau@aspen.gov




